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71, Fencharch Street, E.C. 3.

22nd October, 1929.

r Pirs,

‘ , ; I em in receipt of your memorandum ";of the

instant respecting the steamer "MACKWORTH" and have

the same before the Committee at thelr meeting today.
The Committee note that this vessel

sailed for Genoa and that the 2nd Special Survey No.3 etc.,

be carried out on her return in about five weeks' time

it is then decided not to retain her in commission,

1 have to say that in the circumstances the Committee

e daferred consideration of the case for the present.

shall be glad if you will inform the Owners accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee.
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